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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Riverside Hub Northampton  

 

Riverside Hub is a fun based learning centre based in Northampton.  It 

accommodates children with a variety of needs including sensory.  We have 

decided to organise a visit to the Hub on Tuesday 12th December as part of our 

Christmas activities. Our topic this term is Ourselves and Senses and we feel this 

will be an opportunity to consolidate what we have been learning about.   

 

The trip will cost £10.25.  This will include entrance and a children’s meal. If you 

would like your child to go on this trip and make a donation, please fill in the slip 

below and return it to school.  If you would like to discuss this trip in further 

detail please feel free to contact me.  Information regarding Riverside Hub can be 

found on www.riversidehub.com  

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lorna Mansbridge 

Early Years and Key Stage 1 Coodinator 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN TO: Lorna Mansbridge Re: visit to Riverside Hub 

 

I give / do not* give my permission for my child……………………………………….… to 

take part in the visit to Riverside Hub on Tuesday 12th December *(please delete 

one) 

 

I enclose a fee of £ 10.25*  Y/N (please circle one) 

 

                        

Print name: ………………………………………… Signature…………………………………………………    

Parent/Carer 
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